



THE ° CALGARY ° TENNIS ° CLUB

COVID-19 UPDATE

Hello Calgary Tennis Club Community,

We hope this email finds you well during these unprecedented times. We wanted to reach out to give you an update on the coming Calgary Tennis Club season.

In alignment with the City of Calgary's Emergency Management Agency, we are anticipating that we will not be able to open our season by May 1 as a result of COVID-19. We are in frequent contact with our partners from the city, and as a city partner organization, we are not able to open until we are given permission to do so.

The board has made the decision to **suspend membership registrations** until we have a better idea of when we'll be able to open for the season. Registration rates will then be pro-rated based on a May to September season and the actual season opening. Once we have a date given to us, we will open registration at pro-rated early-bird rates for two weeks and then switch to our pro-rated regular rates until the end of the season. We will be in touch when we have any updates regarding this date or any other important information.

If you have registered already, you will receive the corresponding refund to the pro-rated early-bird rate.

We will be opening registration for our **summer kids tennis camps** on **Monday, March 30**. A full refund will be provided for camps cancelled due to ongoing COVID-19 restrictions.

We wish you well during these times and look forward to being able to play tennis and enjoy each other's company at the club. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to info@calgarytennisclub.com.

Thank you,

Calgary Tennis Club